
We are so excited for the 2016-17 school year! We would like to invite your secondary student to a fun filled evening where 
students can catch up or get to know each other, talk about their summer activities, and just plain have fun! We will have 

activity stations set up in the gym and cafeteria. Students will also be able to pick up a copy of their schedule.

Wednesday, July 20th, 2016
6:00-8:00pm


